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The next discussion of the Coffee 

Break Series will be held on June 26th 

at 10 AM.  During the coffee break, we 

will be discussing how to use Creative 

Commons licenses. 

 

For more information, please contact 

Jackie Radebaugh at: 

radebaugh_jacqueline@ 

columbusstate.edu 

 
Are you having an event about which you would like the 

GKR community to know? 

 

Please send details to Jackie Radebaugh at:   

radebaugh_jacqueline@columbusstate.edu 
 

Did you know? 

 

An ORCID (Open Researcher and 

Contributor ID) is an alphanumeric 

code that uniquely identifies authors.  

It resolves the ambiguity between 

different authors with the same 

names.   

 

For more information, please see:  

www. orcid.org 

 

 

GKR Digitization Program 

 

This past winter, the GKR Coordinating Committee 

and GALILEO asked GKR members if they had any 

resources available to be digitized.  Three 

institutions stepped forward:  Georgia Regents, 

Georgia Southern and Valdosta State. 

 

Working with the Lyrasis Digitization 

Collaborative, the participants decided to digitize 

yearbooks, newsletters, newspapers and theses 

and dissertations. 

 

Most of the resources are now at the digitization 

center.  Once digitized, the resources will be 

uploaded into the universities’ respective 

institutional repositories and then eventually be 

harvested into the GKR metasite 

(www.gaknowledge.org). 

 

For more information about the Lyrasis 

Digitization Collaborative, please see:  

https://www.lyrasis.org/ 

LYRASIS%20Digital/Pages/Digitization-

Collaborative.aspx 

 

Browsing the GKR… 

 

I found a digital copy of Georgia Tech’s 1928 

yearbook, the Blue Print!  The files contain 

information about the 1928 year at Georgia Tech.  

Check it out at:  

https://smartech.gatech.edu/handle/1853/15063 

 
---Jackie Radebaugh, GALILEO Visiting Program Officer 

 


